
The Simpson Elementary SBDM Council held a special called meeting on Tuesday, 

July 24th in the conference room. In attendance were Joyce Pais, Greg Dukes, 

Beverly Boren, Dawn Thomas and Kathy Acre. 

A motion was made by Mrs. Boren to approve the agenda, with a second by Dawn 

Thomas. 

A motion was made by Mr. Dukes to go into closed session for discussion of 

personnel, with a second by Mrs. Acre. 

Ms. Thomas motioned to come out of closed session with Mrs. Boren as the second. 

There was no further business. 

Mrs. Acre made a motion to adjourn, with Mrs. Boren as the second. 

 


